
Notes Regarding New Stanton Elementary Project 

 

● The Friday after the last Board meeting, I met with a district team and Correy Carrico 

from CMTA Engineering.  Mr. Carrico walked us through the existing technology, sound, 

electrical, and security plans.  I am providing you with a list of the main discussion items 

and changes we made and will review the key highlights. 

● Mr. Brewer and I also met with a representative from a furniture company to narrow 

down some ideas and considerations for the media center and the Discovery Zones.  

While we plan to wait until the bidding is compiled to ensure we can afford to build the 

school, we need to be prepared to line up the furniture so it can be ordered in a timely 

manner and will be shipped when the school is ready. 

● The bids for the Stanton Elementary construction project were due today.  We met at the 

extension office to open the bids.  At this time the bids are in the hands of our 

Construction Manager, Kenny Davis, with Codell Construction.  He will be working 

tonight to review all the numbers and provide me with a spreadsheet for the winning 

bids.  The numbers came in good with the totals including all alternates well under the 

projection for construction costs on our BG for the project.  We will bring the bids to the 

Board for review and approval at the December 12th meeting. 

 

 

 


